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We are so thankful for all the donations and support we 
have received through out the years. We are also 
excited about this new way of supporting Messiah 

Texas. Join Club 52 today. 

Club 52 is accepting members.

"Since the summer after my 6th grade year I have 
been going to youth camp. I have had many amazing 

camp experiences as student, staff, teacher, and 
Pastor. However nothing prepared me for the 

outpouring of the Holy Spirit that was awaiting us at 
Messiah Texas 2020. The awakening in the lives of 
students that happened there, I have never before 
seen. It was real, raw, and intense. To see an hour 

long morning service turn into a 5 hour long time of 
prayer and activation was life changing."

Brian Serrano - Camp Pastor /  Executive Director

Camp seems like only yesterday, and like forever ago 
all at the same time. We cannot wait to reconnect with 
all of you at Messiah Texas Winter 2021. Summer camp 

was dynamic and we are planning to start where we 
left off, that would BE INCREDIBLE.

Something new ...
We are so excited to share some really 

big news for the future of Messiah 
Texas. Make sure you get our November 

Newsletter to find out what it is.
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